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Maintains a meaningful dialogue on budget and planning decisions between the 
University Administration and the University Senate. 

  

Summary of Activities this Year:  
The University Budget and Planning Committee met with President Ali Houshmand in 
Fall 2018 to discuss long-term planning and challenges for the University. In Spring 
2019 we met with Senior vice President of Student Affairs Jeff Hand to discuss long-
term planning and enrollment issues.  We also had meetings with University CFO 
Joseph Scully and Assistant Vice President of Budget Michael Blake. Committee chair 
Christopher Simons regularly attended all of the Board of Trustees Budget and Finance 
Committee meetings.  Christopher Simons represented the University Budget and 
Planning Committee on the Fiscal Management and Stewardship Committee for the 
Middle States accreditation. The University Budget and Planning Committee also 
discussed budget documents electronically. 

As reported to the University Senate the University’s finances are strong and the 
University has recorded significant surpluses for the past several years.  While there 
are real challenges, Rowan University has been successful in meeting them.    

The University Budget and Planning Committee will continue to monitor budget results 
and developments over the summer and will meet during the summer as necessary. 
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